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These lectures have been well appreciated,

A very interesting evening was also spent in hearing the answers by
Dr. Stevenson to a number of questions, on various subjects that had
been sent in at his request.

At one of our meetings an excellent paper was read by a member,
Mr. Kennedy, on the Principles of Beauty. It is hoped that others
of our members will help us in like manner, from time to time, so as not
only to cultivate literary taste but to develop literary power.

As an outgrowth of the meetings last winter, a Young Men’s Prayer
Meeting was started in May or June last, and has been held every week
since, with one exception. Those who attend have found it helpful, and
they feel much encouraged to keep it on.

They would cordially invite any young men who may wish to do so,
to unite with them. The meetings are held every Monday evening at
eight o’clock, in the Ladies’ parlour.

Respectfully submitted.
GEORGE E. WILLIAMS,

Secretary.




